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Erastus “Deaf” Smith Chapter

Meeting Minutes
March 21, 2022

The members of the Erastus “Deaf” Smith Chapter No.60, Sons of the Republic of Texas (SRT) gathered at Sudie’s Catfish
Kitchen in Pasadena Texas at 6 PM. on March 21, 2022.

President Robyn Davis opened the meeting at 6:37 PM. Chaplain Joseph Thomas provided the invocation. Tony Cerda
led us in the pledges to the United States and Texas Flags.

Recognized Honored Guest: Jim Bevill and Margaret Conner.
Swearing In Ceremony: Need new members

Reports: President Robyn Davis announced that the minutes of the February 21 meeting had been emailed, asked for
corrections, comments and were accepted. Treasurer Hal Vaughan announced that the Chapter has $1092.30 in the
chapter accounts.

Ancestor Roll Call: Members each provided a short synopsis about their ancestor’s contribution to the Republic.

Chapter Members attending: President R. Davis, Vice President Tracy Phelan, Chaplain Joseph Thomas, Secretary Robert
Ojeda, Treasurer Hal Vaughan, Historian Jeff Hallinan, Media Lee Wallace, Quarter Master Tony Cerda IV, Tony Cerda lll,
Nancy Ojeda and LouAnn Taylor. 11 Chapter members attended this meeting with three guest in attendance.

Report on Recent Events:
Brian Fournier Memorial Tree
March 6"-Dawn at the Alamo

Upcoming National Events:

March 26-27 Goliad Massacre

San Jacinto Day-April 21%t— 10am
San Jacinto education day-April 22",
San Jacinto festival- April 23™- 10am

Old Business:
Pecan Trees for Fred Taylor
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New Business:

Meeting Location

Sylvan Beach Day Parade-Saturday, April 30" - Tony Cerda
Voices of the Past April 9™ - Joseph Thomas

Committees:

Education - Joseph Thomas

Outreach - Robert Ojeda

Guest Speaker: Jim Bevill

- Jim Bevill was presented a plaque in appreciation of her presentation from SRT by Joseph Thomas.
Next meeting: Monday April 18th 2022 with Guest Speaker to be Announced.

President Robyn Davis adjourned the meeting at 7:58 PM.

News Letter on the Chapter website (www.deafsmithsrt.org).
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